
December 18, 2023 

 

The Board of Public Works & Safety met on Monday, December 18, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. in the 

Marion City Council Chambers. Present were Alex Huskey, Cindy Cunningham, Brian Flynn, 

Linda Wilk and secretary to the board.  

 

Motion to approve December 4, 2023 minutes- Alex Huskey; seconded Brian Flynn. Cindy 

Cunningham abstained. 

 

Building Department property updates 

Jerry Foustnight informed the board that the building department sent the notices to the owner of 

711 W. 6th Street and 2354 W. 9th Street as the board requested. The owner did not respond to 

either notices and he asked for an approval to demolish the properties. 

 

Motion to approve the demolition of 711 W. 6th Street-Cindy Cunningham. Motion carried. 

 

Motion to approve the demolition of 2354 W. 9th Street- Brian Flynn; seconded Alex Huskey. 

Motion carried 

 

Jerry Foustnight told the board that there has not been a change in the property at 302 N. Illinois 

St. He is turning this property over to code enforcement because there are no structural issues at 

this time. They will need to complete the dry wall, flooring, and wiring. Once this is done they 

will be able to live in the home.  

 

No action taken. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

No public comment. 

 

Motion to adjourn- Brian Flynn; seconded Alex Huskey 

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Linda Wilk- Vice President 

Board of Public Works & Safety  

 

ATTEST: 

 

_____________________________________ 

Aisha Richard- Secretary 

Board of Public Works & Safety 

 

 


